From: Jennifer Clark

To: John Sinutko; Katharine Boyd
Subject: FW: K9 Training
Date: Thursday, June 02, 2022 11:03:58 AM

From: Andrew Huisenga <AHuisenga@vcccd.edu>

Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 2:57 PM

To: Jennifer Clark <jclark@vcced.edu>; Julius Sokenu <JSokenu@vcced.edu>; Mary Rees
<MRees@vcccd.edu>; Amanuel Gebru <agebru@vcccd.edu>; John Sinutko <JSinutko@vcced.edu>
Cc: Joel Justice <jjustice@vcced.edu>

Subject: RE: K9 Training

Thank you Jennifer! The Sheriff's Department loves training on our campus, this goes a long way to
continue our great relationship with their department.

Andy

From: Jennifer Clark <jclark@vcccd.edu>

Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 2:47 PM

To: Andrew Huisenga <AHuisenga@vcccd.edu>; Julius Sokenu <JSokenu@vcced.edu>; Mary Rees
<MRees@vccced.edu>; Amanuel Gebru <agebru@vcccd.edu>; John Sinutko <JSinutko@vccced.edu>
Cc: Joel Justice <jjustice@vcced.edu>

Subject: Re: K9 Training

Andy,
Sorry for the late response. Please proceed!
Thanks!

Jennifer J. Clark, Ed.D., MBA
VP, Business Services

Moorpark College
805.553.4015

From: Andrew Huisenga <AHuisenga@vcccd.edu>

Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 10:18:10 AM

To: Julius Sokenu <JSokenu@vcced.edu>; Jennifer Clark <jclark@vcced.edu>; Mary Rees
<MRees@vcced.edu>; Amanuel Gebru <agebru@vcccd.edu>; John Sinutko <JSinutko@vcced.edu>
Cc: Joel Justice <jjustice@vcced.edu>

Subject: K9 Training

Good morning,

I was just contacted by the Moorpark Police Department (VCSO), requesting to use our abandoned
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building that is south of the Campus Center and north of the CDC building. They would only need it
for approximately 1 hour tomorrow (10/19/21) from 3pm-4pm.

If approved they would display signage indicating training is taking place inside the building, no
training would take place outside. They would also assign a safety officer who would not be
involved in the training to make sure no unauthorized individuals enter the building.

I know this is extremely short notice, please let me know your thoughts as soon as possible.
Thank you,

Lieutenant Andy Huisenga

VCCCD Police Department

7075 Campus Rd. Moorpark, CA 93021

Station: 805-378-1455
Mobile: 805-901-0711

Sent from my iPhone



